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February 20, 2024, 4:15 p.m.

Executive Office
.| of the President

Dear Colleagues,

Governor Katie Hobbs’ Jan. 25 letter to the Arizona Board of Regents (ABOR)
requested a report related to the establishment of the University of Arizona Global
Campus (UAGC). Today, ABOR provided the report to the governor’s office, and | am

pleased to share access to the report and cover letter with our campus community.

The UAGC report is thorough, accurate and transparent. It provides information about
the rationale and process for creating UAGC, steps taken to improve operations,
metrics used to measure success, and much more. Our hope is the report will answer
guestions about UAGC, correct misinformation and misunderstanding, and provide a
common understanding among our University community from which to have

ongoing discussion.

Thank you all for being an important part of our Wildcat community and for your

ongoing commitment to the University of Arizona.

Sincerely,

Robert C. Robbins, M.D.

President

The University of Arizona

This email was sent to: faculty, staff, graduate assistants and associates, and DCCs.
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We respectfully acknowledge the University of Arizona is on the land and territories of Indigenous
peoples. Today, Arizona is home to 22 federally recognized tribes, with Tucson being home to the
O’odham and the Yaqui. Committed to diversity and inclusion, the University strives to build
sustainable relationships with sovereign Native Nations and Indigenous communities through
education offerings, partnerships, and community service.



